
 
 

 

 

                                                                        Minutes 

                                                           Board of Fire Engineers 

                                                           Monday, June 10, 2019 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Joki and Dave Santuccio, as well as 

Chief Corey were present. 

 

 May minutes were read and accepted. 

 

 The 2019 budget is going well. We also discussed the 2020 budget. The Board voted to pave 

Mountain Rd. & Old Milford Rd. water hole. They voted to have Kapesco Painting LLC 

paint the fire house inside and outside. They voted to have East Coast Gutters do gutters and 

drip edge. 

 

 Discussion of personnel:  We will be posting Lt. Job this month to see who is interested.  

 

 We have finished putting crush gravel around the paved ones. We have three more loads to 

spread for this year. We are starting to cut low limbs and trees that hang out in the right of 

way. 

 

 Lee Lemoine will start working on fire horn in June. 

 

 Discussion on purchase of new Fire Apparatus for the Brookline Fire Department. We will 

be looking into what the cost would be for a new 5E2. Still trying for a grant for 5E4.  

 

 Next month we will be doing employee reviews. 

 

 Signing of bills. 

 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm, and next meeting will be held on July 8, 2019 at 7:00 pm.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Charles E. Corey Sr. 

Brookline Fire 
Department 

Board of Fire Engineers 
Po Box 660 

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033 


